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Mr. Leo Koenigsberg, President,
Young Israel of Cincinnati,

677 Greenwood Avenue,
Cincinnati, Ohio.

Dear Mr. Koenigsberg:

I am happy to avail myself of this opportunity to extend
greetings to your organization as it meets in convention at
Cincinnati, Ohio, November 21st-24th.

In these days of world turmoil, it is especially gratifying
that we in America can still gather in free convention. It is
symbolic of the liberty and protection we have under the
American system of government.

The governmental, social, and religious upheavals in other
parts of the world, however, serve as a forceful reminder that
we should have a full appreciation of the rights and privileges
we enjoy and that we should dedicate ourselves anew to make

certain that America remains the land of political and religious
freedom.

With best wishes for a successful convention, I am
Sincerely yours,
JOHN W. BRICKER.




